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Heller, Harkin Introduce Bipartisan Bill to Provide Hearing Aids for Americans Struggling Financially 
(Washington, D.C.) – Today, U.S. Senators Dean Heller (R-NV) and Tom Harkin (D-IA) introduced the Hearing Aid Assistance Tax Credit Act (S. XXX). This legislation would provide a tax credit of up to $500 per hearing aid for individuals with auditory challenges. 
“Identifying hearing problems early in their onset and treating them immediately are important steps in coping with hearing difficulties, but unfortunately many Americans cannot afford the hearing devices they require. Providing individuals with the tools they need to remain involved members of society is important for building healthy communities. I am pleased to work with Senator Harkin on this much-needed legislation,” said Senator Dean Heller.

(Harkin Quote)
In addition to assisting American adults, this legislation also helps children with hearing difficulties by providing their parents with a tax credit. 

###

